
                               
 

  

 
 

ANNEX A 
 

FOI DOF/2024-0090 
 

 
Your Request: 
 
‘Is it possible to be provided with a copy of the business case that was submitted 
by Northern Ireland Water for it’s 22/23 pay remit.’ 
 
 
 
 
 
DoF response: 
 
I can confirm that the Department of Finance does not hold the business case 
submitted by Northern Ireland Water for its 22/23 pay remit. 
 
Northern Ireland Water is an Arm’s Length Body of the Department for 
Infrastructure, and any business cases that it submits, including those for pay 
remits, are submitted to the Department for Infrastructure as its sponsor 
department.  
 
I would advise that you contact the FOI Team at the Department for Infrastructure 
(dfiimu@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk) who will be best placed to help you with your 
request. 
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	Yours sincerely

